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Natural Health Tips 

Splenda 

Citizens for Health, the national grassroots advocacy organization committed to protecting 
and expanding natural health choices, submitted a Citizen Petition to the U.S. Food & Drug 
Administration (FDA) calling on the agency to revoke its approval of sucralose, better known 
as the artificial additive, Splenda. Sucralose is a highly processed chemical sweetener 
manufactured with chlorine in a factory in McIntosh, Alabama, in a process that releases such 
toxins into the environment as cyclohexane. 

“There were potential public health concerns regarding sucralose that were dismissed by the 
FDA when they first approved this synthetic additive,” said Jim Turner, Esq. chairman of the 
board of Citizens for Health. “People should also know, however, that there has not been a 
single human clinical study on the finished product, Splenda.” 
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